
 

 

Penguins Against Cancer 
Tekels Avenue 
Camberley 
Surrey 
GU15 2LB 

12 September 2023 

 

Dear Mr. Charlie Beardmore, 

I trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits.  

I wanted to reach out and express our deepest gratitude to you on behalf of Guy's Cancer Charity. Your 
unwavering support and generosity have warmed our hearts and brought a ray of hope to countless lives 
affected by cancer. 

Your recent donation of £5000 is not just a financial contribution; it is a testament to your kindness and 
compassion. It demonstrates your commitment to our mission and your dedication to making a tangible 
difference in the fight against cancer. 

Your consistent support over the past six years has been nothing short of remarkable. Your contributions 
have allowed us to expand our reach, fund critical research, and provide essential care to cancer patients 
and their families. It's supporters like you who make our work possible, and we are deeply grateful for 
your continued partnership. 

Please know that your generosity is not just measured in pounds but in the countless lives you have 
touched. Your kindness has brought comfort and solace to those facing the daunting challenges of cancer. 

We look forward to a future filled with hope, progress, and shared accomplishments. If you ever wish to 
discuss our work, potential collaborations, or simply share your thoughts, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to us. 

Once again, thank you, Penguins Against Cancer Community, for your incredible support and your warm-
hearted commitment to our cause. We are honored to have you by our side in the battle against cancer. 

With heartfelt appreciation and warm regards, 

 
  

 
Nicole Koutzas 
Supporter Care Coordinator - Guy’s Cancer Charity

 


